
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year
As 2018 comes to an end, please know your Board is still at work getting pictures, bids, and 
permission, to keep improving our beautiful Club and grounds. The most pressing repairs are 
installation of a new water line, and continued repairs to the bulkhead. The new Board takes 
over in January (listed below).

Commodore: Lynn Burgess
Vice Commodore: Linda Vondra
Treasurer: Julie Greiner
Secretary: Sonya Gruner
CJ Edwards: Board Member
Jinnger Meyer: Board Member
Mark Bower: Board Member
Jeremy Bosco: Board Member

2019 Membership Billing
Enclosed is your statement for the 2019 membership billing and all fees are due by March 1, 
2019. Please contact Karen (237-9823), if you are not keeping your membership and/or docks 
as soon as possible.

I would like to thank the members for allowing me to be your Commodore for the third time. I 
sincerely wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a healthy, happy, new year.

See you next season.

Dave McMahan
Commodore
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